
 

          

            May 30th, 2025 

Dear Jardon/Webb Community, 

As we reach the end of another meaningful year, we want to extend our deepest 
gratitude for your support, collaboration, and the trust you've placed in us. Watching 
your student grow into greater independence, confidence, and self-advocacy has 
been both inspiring and rewarding. 

This year, our students made incredible strides—socially, in job skills, and in life skills. 
Whether mastering new routines, completing work based learning opportunities, 
navigating community experiences, or building workplace readiness, each success 
has been a testament to their hard work and your unwavering encouragement at 
home. 

We are especially proud of those who graduated last night as they prepare to take the 
next steps into adulthood.  Whether transitioning to supported employment, vocational 
services, or independent living, their journeys are uniquely important—and we 
celebrate each one. 

Please join us on social media!  Find us on Facebook by searching for Jardon 
Vocational School.  You will see regular updates posted there about what's going on 
at Jardon!   Please feel free to contact me at heidi.kunz@myhpsd.org or 
248-658-5953, if you have any questions or concerns.   

Thank you, 

Heidi Kunz  
 

mailto:heidi.kunz@myhpsd.org


 
 

 

 

 

 

  Meet the  
    2025  

       Jardon Graduates 



 

​    Gillian Boedeker 

 



 

​ ​ ​ Cierra Harris 

 

 

 



 

​ ​ ​ ​ Dylan Kalt 

 



 

Nico Rivera-Letcher 
​ ​  

​ ​ ​ ​ ​

 

 



 

 



 

 

Jardon MoCI Community-Based Instruction for the Upcoming Week: 

Tuesday- 6/03-   ​ ​ A.M. - Apple Fritter 

 

Thursday- 6/05-​ ​ P.M.- Subway 

​  

  

​          Jardon ASD Community-Based Instruction for the Upcoming Week: 

 

​          Monday - 6/02-​ ​ P.M. - Kroger 

 

 

​          Thursday- 6/05- ​ ​ P.M.- Dequindre Cut Walkway 

 

              (All CBI locations are subject to change due to weather etc.)  
 

     



 
 

 
 
Congratulations to our graduates! Last night’s ceremony was a beautiful way to honor our 
Jardon graduates. It has been amazing to see how far they have come in their time here. 
There is so much to be proud of!  
 

   
 
May 29th was our last day of job sites for rotation 3! I have received positive feedback from 
all of our job sites and I am excited to continue these partnerships in the future. It is because 
of our student’s hard work and dedication that give Jardon such a positive reputation in our 
community.  
 



 
 
 
Event Feature: Disability Dirt Days 
Disability Dirt Day – Off-Road Adventure for All Abilities​
📅 Sunday, June 1, 2025​
🕚 11:00 AM – 3:30 PM​
📍 Holly Oaks ORV Park – 14551 Shields Road, Holly, MI 48442 
Ready to kick up some dust?​
Come experience the thrill of off-roading with the help of our amazing volunteer drivers, 
who’ll take you on a wild ride through the rugged terrain of Holly Oaks ORV Park. Whether 
 it’s in a Jeep, side-by-side, or another off-road beast, you’re in for an unforgettable experience. 
Each rider may bring one guest (ages 10+), and waivers are  
required. Once you register, you’ll receive a confirmation email  
the week before with final details. 
💥 For individuals with disabilities​
💥 Free event – space is limited​
💥 No guarantee on vehicle type—we like to keep it wild! 
 
📲 Questions? Text or call 248-221-8040​
🔗 Register here: https://bit.ly/4jLVhiB 
 
​ ​ ​  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                     

 

 

Jessi Haines 

Jardon Transition Coordinator 

Hazel Park School District  

(248) 658 - 5958 

https://wheelsinmotion.org/event/get-ready-for-disability-dirt-day-at-holly-oaks-orv-park/
https://bit.ly/4jLVhiB


 
jessica.haines@myhpsd.org 

 

Reflections 

Friends,  

As the school year comes to a close, it is a natural time to reflect on everything we have learned 

and experienced over the past 9 months. This includes our health, as it affects how well we 

participate in life activities - especially important for students!  

Whether you are working toward a specific health goal or not, here are some questions that only 

you can thoughtfully, honestly answer: 

●​ How do I feel about my current state of health? (This can include physical, mental, 

emotional, and spiritual health.) 

●​ What are some ways I am doing well in caring for my health? 

●​ What are some challenges or barriers I may have faced in keeping myself 

healthy? How did I handle those? 

●​ Are there any areas in which I need more knowledge and/or guidance? 

●​ Who has supported me in my efforts to make and keep healthy habits? Do I 

need to add (or subtract!) anyone from my team? 

●​ If I have a specific health goal, do I need to adjust it to be successful, or am I 

happy with the progress I am making? If I don’t have a goal, would I consider 

creating one? 

 

As you reflect on your health journey, I encourage you to bring questions and concerns to your 

trusted healthcare providers, in order to receive the best information and advice pertaining to 

YOUR individual needs.  

Wishing you the very best of health, happiness, and peace always! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Be well, 
Nurse Stephanie 
stephanie.fowler-eagan@myhpsd.org 

mailto:jessica.haines@myhpsd.org
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June Lunch: 

 

Monday, June 2nd: 

1.Macaroni & Cheese 

2.Fiestada Beef Sandwich 

3.Turkey, Ham & Cheese Sandwich 

 

Tuesday, June 3rd: 

1.Breaded Chicken Drumstick 

2. Italian Cheese Pull Apart 

3.EZ Jammer Wowbutter & Jelly Sandwich 

 

Wednesday, June 4th 

1.Beef Hot Dog 

2.Classic Hamburger 

3.EZ Jammer Wowbutter & Jelly Sandwich 

 

Thursday, June 5th: 

1.Personal Cheese Pizza 

2.Hot Turkey Ham & Cheese Bagel 

3.Popcorn Chicken Salad 



 

 


